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WOW! Summer just flew by! Welcome back to another year of Marvelous Mustang Music! I hope you all enjoyed your summer and that you are ready to tackle another year together! Keep reading for some important information about what is already on our schedule for this fall!

Let’s make music together!

Mrs. T

Football Concessions!
Your help is needed! The Music Boosters run the concession stand at ALL home football games. 
This is the biggest fundraiser for the Music Boosters all year! Last year, we raised nearly $8,000!  We are asking that you please sign up and work at least 2 games this season.  Just like working the Craft Fair, volunteering at the Concessions will be worth points toward your students’ trips, etc!

Thank you for your help and support of the Unity Music Department!














      
What’s next…?

August:
19: FB Meet the Mustangs; help needed in concession stand; 6:00
29: JV FB Game; 6:30
30: MS GB Game; 5:30

Sept:
2: FIRST VARSITY HOME GAME!  Our pep band will make it’s debut! 7:00pm
6: MS FB Game; 5:30

**Please note, not all of these are Friday Games!** 
Mark your calendars!












           Check out the blog!

Unitymusicdept.weebly
.com
-------------
Join the Facebook Page, too!

facebook.com/groups/
UnityMusicDepartment












Please feel free to contact me! 
Morgan Thorsen 
morgan.thorsen@cusd4.com
217-371-2794
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